
Woodlands’ Newsletter  June 17th 
2022 

 

Contact us :  office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk   

Telephone : 01827 429020 [office open 8.00am—4.00pm] 

Breakfast club bookings bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

School Website 

www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Well done to our WOW Workers – see the powerpoint on the website 

Class 
Week Ending 

17.06.22: 
Week Ending 

10.06.22:  
Class 

Week Ending 
17.06.22:  

Week Ending 
10.06.22:   

Ash Monty Travis Maple Oscar Amelia 

Oak Olivia Harry Spruce Brooke Harley 

Pine Rocco Vinny Willow Willow Keira 

Elm Toby-Jay Phillip Chestnut Amelia Ba Reilly T 

Birch Poppy Veer Aspen Annalia Oliver 

   Redwood Ellie-Mae Evelyn 

Welcome to Summer at The Woodlands 

Summer Fayre 

Hooray! We can welcome families back on 
site and are pleased to invite everyone to 

the Summer Fayre. 

Friday July 1st 3:30pm 

Gates will open at 3:30pm after we have ensured that all the children have    
safely returned to their family after school. 

Entry costs 50p per person, or £1.00 if you attend as a family. 

There will be activities including inflatables, sumo suits, Y6 enterprise  
activities, fish and chips, ice creams and hopefully wonderful weather. 

Please come and enjoy the fun! 

There is also Sports Day Friday July 15th  

starting at 10.00am. 

Gates will open at 9:30am for you to lay down 
your picnic blanket and select the best spot.  
Families are welcome to what has always been 
the highlight of the school year. 
Additionally, If you are able to kindly lend the 
school a Gazebo for the day, please get in  
contact. Thank you. 



Reminders of expectations: 

For safety reasons; No hoodies or jewellery for 
PE. PE T-shirts should be plain white! 

When collecting children, please line up by the 
hedge to ensure that the  paths are free for    
people to walk on 

Please call the office to report child absence. 
There is a  designated answer  machine for       
absence messages 

Children should be reading at least 3 times 
per week. This helps them attain the  rewards 
they deserve. 

Children’s attendance should be above 95% - 
please avoid missing any days from school  
unless ill. 

 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURES 

INSET 

INSET 24.06.22  CAT- wide development day 

Holidays 

Summer: School closes: Wed 20 July  
Opens Wed 7th September. 

Jubilee Holiday (School Closed) —THURSDAY 21st July  

SEPTEMBER 2022 

School opens  

WEDNESDAY 7th September 
Monday 5th and Tuesday 6th are INSET days. 

Transition 

On Wednesday 6th and Thursday 7th July the children from Reception to Year 5 will spend the 
day with their new teacher and class. They will be learning about each other, the staff and the 
school as part of the 100 year anniversary of the BBC. They will be reporters using different 
media to find out and report about their new class. Children will be given ‘tickets’ to their new 
class on the Tuesday 5th July ready to enter the next stage of their journey.  
More details will follow. 

Books 

The children are being given more opportunities to share reading books from other 
classes over the next few weeks. This will increase their choice of reading books. 

Please continue to read regularly with your children and remember to return the books 
to school. 

Summer 

Children need a water bottle (ONLY WATER), a cap and have had  sun cream on 
in the morning. 

Please also label their clothes as we have an ever growing pile of lost property 
that cannot be returned as we do not know who it belongs to. 

NON-uniform day 

THURSDAY 23rd June 

Please bring in items for the Summer Fayre Tombola (all items will help). Those bringing in an 
item can attend in non uniform. Please still wear sensible school appropriate clothing. 

End of Day Collections   
Could we remind all families, if someone else is collecting your child, that you inform the office before 
12.45pm. We know there will be instances where this is not possible, but this will help ensure that all 
messages get to your child’s teacher in a timely manner and the children are safely collected.  
Thank you. 

Reporting Absence 
When calling the school to report your child absent (via Option 1 on the telephone ), please give sufficient 
detail as to the reason for absence. I.e. sickness and diarrhoea, high temperature, (rather than ill, or 
unwell). We have to record the reason of absence and so this will, in most instances, avoid the need for us 
to contact you to obtain further information. Thank you. 


